From: Mark Rothenberg

To: eComments, PBA

Subject: Conditional Use Permit No. 2022-06/2221 North Heliotrope/Development Approvals For Wall and Other
Accompanying Structures

Date: Monday, March 28, 2022 2:26:11 PM

Honorable Members of the Planning Commission:

I am writing to request that the Planning Commission either defer the item until a community meeting can be held or
the matter be forwarded to the Historic Preservation Commission for review. The crux of the matter and the bulk of
the concerns reflected by our neighbors involves the impact on historic Floral Park and an assessment of whether or
not the proposed structure is consistent with the historic character and nature of both the subject property and
surrounding properties. Thank you for your kind consideration.

Sincerely,
Mark Rothenberg
2042 N Ross Street
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